
 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

 
Subject: TRANSFER & COVID-19 TYPE 2 PERMIT CUT OFF DATE - JULY 3ST 

 
Date: 
 

28 July 2020 

Document ID: 
 

54, 2019-20 

From: 
 
 
 

Ashlea Renshaw, Operations Coordinator 
M: 0429 174 906  (WAAFL Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: arenshaw@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Presidents, Club Committee Members, Coaches  & Team Managers 

Summary:   Action: 
July 31st is the final day for transfers and Covid-
19 Type 2 Permits. 
 

Clubs wishing to lodge transfers or Covid-19 Type 2 
Permits for players must do so before 8:00pm (Perth 
Time) Friday July 31st 2020. 

 
We would like to remind clubs transfer applications close 8:00pm Perth time Friday the 31st of July 2020. 

If you encounter a problem whilst lodging a transfer due to player’s club being “Not Primary” /“Cleared 
Out” or cannot find the player on the system, you must notify myself via email by the above-mentioned 
close time of 8:00pm on Friday 31st July. 

Players can re-register with their clubs after the 31st of July as long as no transfer is required. 

Clubs can still lodge a Type 2 permits after the 31st of July but only for WAFL, FIFO, WAWFL/WAFLW & 
Juniors. 

 


